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First name: Molly

Last name: Susla

Organization: 1% for Open Space

Title: Executive Director

Comments: 1% for Open Space believes the new forest plan for GMUG must consider the inevitable effects of

climate change, reflect at least some of Gunnison Public Lands Initiative proposal and prioritize protecting

species of conservation concern. Alternatives B and C do not prioritize a conservation oriented approach and

should not be pursued if we want to see our national forests in tact into the future. 


